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made it one of our first immortal three — 
Canada, Wolfe, and Montcalm.

This was the supreme glory of the name 
Montcalm; and a glory so bright that it 
shone even through the dust of death which 
shrouded the France of the Revolution. In 
1790, when the National Assembly was sup­
pressing the pensions granted by the crown, 
a special exception was made in favour of 
Montcalm’s children. As kings, marquises, 
heirs, and pensions were the four things the 
Revolution hated most, it is a wonderful 
tribute to our Marquis of Montcalm that the 
revolutionary Parliament should have paid 
to his heirs the pension granted by a king. 
Nor has another century of change in France 
blotted out his name and fame. The Mont­
calm was the French flagship at the royal 
coronation naval review held in honour of 
King Edward VII, who did so much to make 
friends between the French and British. 
The Montcalm took the President of France ta 
greet his ally the Czar of Russia. And, but 
for its duty elsewhere at the time, the Mont­
calm would have flown the French admiral’s


